
Coronavirus (Covid-19) Update 

In light of current government advice, we are taking all reasonable measures to ensure the safety of 

our staff and customers, and will be updating this as more information becomes available. 

At present, our Interiors auction on 28th March and the Spring Fine Art sale on 18th April will be going 

ahead as usual, but we ask customers to keep checking our home page for changes as the situation 

progresses. 

As our sales are usually extremely well attended, we have closed entries early and extended 

viewing hours for the 28th March sale, so you will be able to view earlier than usual: 

Monday to Thursday 10am to 4pm 

Friday 9am to 6pm (**please note the earlier than usual closing time) 

 

We will be holding the sale as usual on Saturday, but would remind customers that they do not need 

to attend the auction and can bid in other ways: by leaving a commission bid in person or via our 

website, or alternatively bid live online from home via the-saleroom.com. Telephone bidding may be 

available on higher value lots, but must be booked in advance as usual and may be limited. 

 

Additional images of items may be viewed on the-saleroom.com website and we will endeavour to 

answer as many condition report requests as possible. 

 

We will be asking all customers to follow guidelines, which can be viewed here, and please follow 

instructions from staff as requested re hand washing or wearing of gloves where required. Should 

the auction room become too busy, we may limit entry to the premises. 

 

The coffee shop will not be open on 28th March. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and please contact us if you have any questions. 

 

Mander Auctioneers 

01787 211847 

https://www.manderauctions.co.uk 

info@manderauctions.co.uk 
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